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PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest. Leaf
spring tension screw system. Available
Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

View Online
SKU: AI-01-017

PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest.
Available Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

 

View Online
SKU: AI-01-016

au
rif

yin
te

rn
at

ion
al.

co
m

https://aurifyinternational.com/product/professional-hair-cutting-scissors-17/?utm_source=file&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=professional-hair-cutting-scissors&utm_term=Professional+hair+Cutting+Scissors
https://aurifyinternational.com/product/professional-hair-cutting-scissors-16/?utm_source=file&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=professional-hair-cutting-scissors&utm_term=Professional+hair+Cutting+Scissors


Page: 4 Aurify International
Surgical & Medical Instrument
Exporters

Call/WhatsApp Us: (+92) 324 6487901  Or Email us: info@aurifyinternational.com | www.aurifyinternational.com

PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest.
Available Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

View Online
SKU: AI-01-015

PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest. Leaf
spring tension screw system. Available
Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

View Online
SKU: AI-01-014
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PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest. Leaf
spring tension screw system. Available
Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

View Online
SKU: AI-01-013

PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest. Leaf
spring tension screw system. Available
Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

View Online
SKU: AI-01-012
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PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest. Leaf
spring tension screw system. Available
Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

View Online
SKU: AI-01-011

PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest. Leaf
spring tension screw system. Available
Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

View Online
SKU: AI-01-010
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PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest. Leaf
spring tension screw system. Available
Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

View Online
SKU: AI-01-009

PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest. Leaf
spring tension screw system. Available
Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

View Online
SKU: AI-01-008
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PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest. Leaf
spring tension screw system. Available
Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

View Online
SKU: AI-01-007

PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest. Leaf
spring tension screw system. Available
Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

View Online
SKU: AI-01-006
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PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest. Leaf
spring tension screw system. Available
Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

View Online
SKU: AI-01-005

PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest. Leaf
spring tension screw system. Available
Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

View Online
SKU: AI-01-004
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PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest. Leaf
spring tension screw system. Available
Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

View Online
SKU: AI-01-003

PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest. Leaf
spring tension screw system. Available
Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

View Online
SKU: AI-01-002
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PROFESSIONAL HAIR
CUTTING SCISSORS

Hand-made two piece style. Japanese steel
with HRC 50-55 hardness. Hollow-ground
blades. Removable Trumpet finger rest. Leaf
spring tension screw system. Available
Sizes: 4.5",5.0",5.5",6.0",6.5",7.0"

View Online
SKU: AI-01-001
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